
 

Dear Families, 

 There are many exciting things to look forward to throughout our busy school 
yearJ  One of the most exciting events for our children is celebrating their birthdays 
with their friends at school. In order to promote sanitary conditions and healthy habits, 
we have to prevent any food sharing/germ sharing activities.  If you are planning on 
arranging for a small special birthday snack, please adhere to the following guidelines: 

 

J  All snacks must be individually wrapped. Birthday snacks will be given out in the 
lunchroom during lunchtime. 

 

J  Please supply enough individually wrapped snacks to feed 26 children 

 

J  The birthday snack will be for students only as to not upset our daily school routine. 

 

J  No cupcakes or birthday cakes are permitted 

 

J  No birthday candles, noisemakers, party hats, or party bags will be distributed at 
school (if you choose to have a party off school grounds, these items would be more 
suited for that occasion) 

 

 If you would like to send 26 individually wrapped special snacks for your child’s 
birthday, please contact us a week in advance to allow for ample time to make 
adjustments in schedules.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Bevers♥ 


